BROOME'S AUTUMN COMMUNITY LITTER PICK 
ON SATURDAY 19TH OCTOBER 2019

MEET AT THE VILLAGE HALL CAR PARK AT 10.00 A.M.

· FINISHING AT 12.00 P.M. - WITH REFRESHMENTS BEING PROVIDED IN THE SMALL MEETING ROOM OF THE VILLAGE HALL AFTERWARDS
PLEASE COME ALONG  AND SPEND A REWARDING MORNING OUTSIDE IN THE AUTUMN WEATHER – WE NEED YOU! - THE SPRING ONE GOT WASHED OUT!

EVERYONE WELCOME – THOSE WHO'VE HELPED BEFORE; AND THOSE COMING FOR THE 1ST TIME – AND ALL EQUIPMENT (EXCEPT GLOVES) WILL BE PROVIDED

THE LITTER PICK IS BEING SUPPORTED BY  BROOME PARISH COUNCIL & SOUTH NORFOLK DISTRICT COUNCIL

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT THE PARISH CLERK ON 01986 892012

OR E-MAIL broomeparishcouncil@outlook.com
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU!
